
C I T Y  O F  W O O S T E R  

A M OUN T  R EQ UES T ED  
$1,875,137.89 

A RP  F UN D S  R EC E I VED 
$115,296.82 

The water project for the City 
of Wooster is for a water tank 
with 48 hour storage capacity 
for all new subdivisions being 
built which will also help with 
pressure problems for the 
center of Wooster. 

 

P E O P L E  I M P A C T E D  
2,490 people would benefit from 

this project.  

 
 
   

 



C I T Y  O F  W O O S T E R  

A M OUN T  R EQ UES T ED  
$3,135,038.17 

A RP  F UN D S  R EC E I VED 
$115,296.82 

The sewer project for the City 
of Wooster will fix problems in 
the older subdivisions and 
homes that are not working 
properly. It will bring new 
businesses and help with the 
school with problems they are 
currently having with their 
sewer. 

 

P E O P L E  I M P A C T E D  
1,140 people will benefit from this 

project.  
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